
Take the chance to contribute to Council’s decision-making processes! 

The Pyrenees Shire Council currently provides home-based care and support to 
seniors for everyday tasks and to maintain connectivity to their community 

through its Community Care Team 

The current funding model will change in the future to a more integrated client-
managed method called the Commonwealth Support at Home Program. 

More information is available at  https://www.health.gov.au/resources/
publications/support-at-home-program-overview 

The reforms to be introduced by the Commonwealth Government are likely to sig-
nificantly impact the ability of councils to continue delivering these services—

many councils have already discontinued direct service delivery. 

SEEKING FEEDBACK ON POTENTIAL CHANGES TO COMMUNITY CARE 

HELP US MAKE OUR DECISION! 

Like many other councils in Victoria, the Pyrenees Shire Council is considering its 
future role in the delivery of these services. 

We need your help in this difficult decision. 

You can provide feedback via survey online on Council’s website 
(www.pyrenees.vic.gov.au/Residents/Contact-Us/Get-Involved/Engagement-

Hub) or using paper copies at any of Council’s front counters. 

Or you can speak to us direct: 

Via telephone: 1300 797 363 and ask for Martin Walmsley, Marina Veal or Kathy 
Bramwell. 

Or contact your local Councillor. 

MORE INFORMATION: ON COUNCIL’S WEBSITE OR AT COUNCIL’S FRONT COUNTERS 


